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Social Media Survey 

 
 
Social media is becoming increasingly intertwined in our day to day lives. Law 
enforcement is no exception. This carries certain risks (and rewards) for both officers 
and their departments. Missteps with the use of social media can result in 
embarrassment to the officer, civil and criminal liability and as well as compromise 
criminal cases. These risks must be mitigated by both officers and their departments. 
The question is how best to address the issues without suppressing the benefits social 
media has to offer. 
 
The information below shows results of a social media survey by law enforcement 
professionals. It is anticipated that the information gained will be combined with other 
research and shared with law enforcement through articles and classes. 
 
For more information about this research, contact Rob Stuart at the following e-mail 
address: Rob Stuart E-mail. 
 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ICJE articles have been prepared for educational and information purposes only. They are not intended to 
be published as legal advice or legal opinion about any specific subject matter. Transmission of this ICJE 
information is not intended to create, and receipt does not constitute, a lawyer-client relationship between 
the author(s), ICJE and the reader. The opinions expressed in the articles found herein are those of the 
author (s), and not necessarily those of ICJE. Officers and departments should review any proposed 
change in policy or procedure with the appropriate professional authority or advisor prior to 
implementation. All articles may be reproduced and distributed free of charge with attribution. 


